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Friday 15th October 2021 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

It has been a fantastic start to the academic year for the year 8’s. Overall, I have been very 

impressed with their attitude to learning, and ability to adapt to the new policies that have been 

introduced since last academic year. Thank you for your continued support that you have shown 

during your child’s first four weeks in year 8.  

Unfortunately, due to increased pressure on staffing in school because of COVID-19, we are having 

to postpone our trip to Chill Factore in Manchester which was due to take place on Thursday 21st 

October. Your child will attend their timetabled lessons as normal on this day. The trip will now take 

place on Tuesday 5th July 2022. 

If you have paid for Chill Factore, your child’s place on the trip remains secure. If you have not paid, 

but your child would like to come, the deadline for payment has been extended to Friday 3rd 

December 2021. The £27 cost of the trip remains the same.  

This was not an easy decision to make, but it is of paramount importance we keep everyone safe, 

as COVID-19 continues to be prevalent in our school community.  

If you have any questions, please contact the school and speak to Miss Morris. 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Miss Laura Morris 
Acting Head of Year 8 
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